
SOUTHERN APPALACHIAN BOTANICAL CLUB
 

WEST VIRGINIA UNIVERSITY
 

MORGANTOWN t WEST VIRGINIA
 

January 23. 1963 

Dear S. A. B. C. ImlBERS: 

I want to let you know the results of our election. 
Our newly elected ,officers for this year are: 

President - Dr. H. R. Totten 
Box 247 
Chapel Hill. North Carolina 

Vice President - Dr. Dorothy Crandall 
Randolph Macon Woman 1s College 
Iqnchburg, Virginia 

Our Treasurer 1s Roy B. Clarkson and the Secretary 
is the same tor the present year. Both of these are at W. V. U. (Dr. Clark. 
son will be glad to see any of the dues for the past and present year so we 
will be able to have four good issues of CASTANEA for 1963). 

Should you have staff or student members who might 
be interested in becoming a member ot our organization, let me have the 
names and addresses and I shall.:..be glad to send them a printed invitation. 
You can give them a personal invitation. Each of our members is on the 
Membership Commi.ttee. 

Sincerely yours, 

.-­

./~a/~~~o-
/	 Elizabeth Ann Bartholomew 

Seoretary 

L 


